
Marguerite Mclean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, July 15, 2014 10:04 AM 
Charles Murphy 

Cc: Phillip Ellis; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: 130200-EI- Return of Confidential DN 02353-14 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to the source confidential DN 02353-14 in Docket 130200-EI. 

Thank you, 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
{850) 413-6824 

From: Charles Murphy 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 9:52AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Phillip Ellis; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: 130200 conf document 02353-14 

Marguerite, 

Pursuant to its Modified Request for Confidential Classification, Duke Energy has filed a replacement for Document No. 

02353-14 and asked that the document that was originally filed be destroyed or returned to the Company. Pursuant to 

this modified request, please return Document No. 0235~-14 to Duke Energy. 

Charlie 
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